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DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS UNDER REVIEW - 39-67 DUNLOP STREET

T. Wierzba, Planner provided an update on the status of the development application regarding 39-67 Dunlop
Street. He commented that a public meeting was held on June 26, 2019 regarding 39-67 Dunlop Street. The
Committee discussed heritage preservation in Barrie and their concerns regarding the potential destruction of
property located at 39-67 Dunlop Street. The Committee agreed that a cultural heritage report should be
prepared on the property located at 39-67 Dunlop Street to review the impact a proposed development would
have in Downtown Barrie.
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